DOE ACCELERATOR SAFETY WORKSHOP

AUGUST 17-19, 2010 SLAC NATIONAL ACCELERATOR LABORATORY

Motivation and Plans:

The 2010 DOE Accelerator Safety Workshop will be held at SLAC August 17-19, 2010 in the Redwood Conference Rooms (Building 48). The intent of this series of workshops is to share experience and gain consensus on how safety systems are efficiently applied to accelerator facilities. This meeting will focus on status and progress toward the revision of the Accelerator Safety Order. The workshop atmosphere is informal and open discussion and encouraged. Equal participation from DOE and contractor organizations are encouraged.

Schedule:

The first day will be a Topical Presentation and Panel discussion. These sessions are attended by all workshop members. Topical Breakout Sessions on the second day are open to all members, but traditionally, members with specific interest in a specific topic will attend and contribute to that session. The final half-day includes an out-brief report from each Breakout Session Facilitator and a discussion of the path forward. A tour of the SLAC accelerators will be offered late morning of the final day.

There will be an optional dinner on Tuesday, August 17th. Attendees will pay their own way.

Contacts:

Event Coordinator— Helen O'Donnell Office: 650-926-3368 Fax: 650-926-2456 Email: Heleno@slac.stanford.edu

Hacre

Dave Schultz, SLAC
Office: 650-926-2459

Jim Floyd, LBNL Office: 510-486-4499 Email: IGFloyd@lbl.gov





